UPDATE RE: THE NOVEMBER 7, 2022 FINAL FAIRNESS HEARING

The hearing to consider final approval of the $14,000,000 class action settlement remains set for
November 7, 2022 at 1:30 pm. There is a "public line" that anyone can dial into and listen to the
proceedings by calling into the public line using the instructions which will be available on the
public calendar section of the court's website at www.caed.uscourts.gov
<http://www.caed.uscourts.gov> for Judge Shubb's November 7, 2022 calendar, or they may
observe the Zoom session in person in Courtroom 5, 14th Floor. If any settlement class member
would like to speak at the hearing, they must appear in person at 501 I Street, Sacramento, CA,
Courtroom 5, 14th Floor at the time of the hearing. Thank you.
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